
  

 

March 17, 2022 

 

Debbie Bickmire 

City of Aurora 

Planning & Development Services Department 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway 

Aurora, CO 80012 

 

RE:  Letter of Introduction – Dandelion Draw Storm 

 

Ms. Bickmire 

 

On behalf of the owners of this project, we are submitting an Infrastructure Site Plan for 

Dandelion Draw Storm.  

 

Property Owner #1 

Colorado International Metropolitan District No. 7 

4100 E. Mississippi Ave., Suite 500 

Glendale, CO 80246 

ATTN: Ted Laudick 

303-638-9553 

 

Owner’s Representative  Civil Engineer   Landscape Architect 

Silverbluff Companies   Martin/Martin Inc.  Norris Design 

4100 E. Mississippi Ave, Ste 500  12499 W. Colfax Avenue 1101 Bannock Street 

Glendale, CO 80246   Lakewood, CO 80215  Denver, CO 80204 

ATTN: Ted Laudick   ATTN: Patrick Horn  ATTN: David Lane 

303-638-9553    303-431-6100   303-575-4551 

 

Site Location: 

 

The proposed development is located in the Southeast quarter of Section 1, Township 3 South, 

Range 66 West of the Sixth Principal Meridian, City of Aurora, Adams County, Colorado. The 

proposed improvements are in support of the High Point East development. E-470 is to the 

southwest, and Adams County and Denver International Airport to the north. 

 

Scope of Project: 

 

The 2100 linear foot channel improvement corridor extends from E-470 to 68th Avenue within 

the High Point Property. The channel will collect flows from the adjacent development and the 

channel reach upstream of E-470.   

 

 

 



  

 

Project Phasing: 

 

Currently, the plan for this project is to construct the entire reach as one complete phase. 

 

Deferral 

 

No deferrals are currently being requested for this project. 

 

Landscaping 

 

Landscaping will be completed with his project. 

 

Easement Impacts 

 

This project is within the following easements: 

• The 75’ Multiuse Easement (BK. 4580, PG. 834).  

• 30’ Permanent Easement (REC #20050803000819330) 

• 50’ Private Right-of-Way for a Gas Pipeline (REC #2018000081634) 

 

Improvement Responsibility: 

 

The owners listed on this letter will be responsible for the construction of this project. After the 

typical CoA warranty period, the Mile High Flood District will take over the ownership and 

maintenance of the elements. 

 

Adjustments: 

No adjustments are being requested at this time. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Will Sokol 

Project Manager 



x

Will Sokol

3/17/2022

Will Sokol
Dandelion Draw Storm

Adams
1746-35


